
Dear Corporate Sponsor,

We are excited for the upcoming school year to start! Our biggest fundraising event, the Fund$ Run, will
be held on October 12, 2023. The theme this year is “Light It Up”! Our goal is to raise money for safety
lighting outside the school (along the sidewalk for those dark mornings) and in the back of the school,
where we experienced vandalism last school year. Funds for this event also go towards school supplies,
extra curricular activities, and many other projects that directly benefit all students at Candalaria
Elementary throughout the year.

This year we are asking local businesses to sponsor the Fund$ Run to help us purchase t-shirts for all
students to wear on the day of the event. The t-shirts will be worn as well as throughout the year, for
field trips and other school-wide activities. Below are three sponsorship options.

Husky - $1000 donation -
-Business logo printed on Fund$ Run banner which will hang outside the front of the school for a month.
-Business logo printed on the back of Fund$ Run t-shirt; 300+ shirts.
-Business logo on all event printed material posted throughout the school and sent home with families.
-Business logo on all Fund$ Run electronic communication (PTA website, emails, social media).
-Business name announced throughout the day of the event.

Pup - $500 donation -
-Business logo printed on the back of Fund$ Run t-shirt; 300+ shirts.
-Business logo on all event printed material posted throughout the school and sent home with families.
-Business logo on all Fund$ Run electronic communication (PTA website, emails, social media).
-Business name announced throughout the day of the event.

Paw - $250 donation -
-Business logo printed on the back of Fund$ Run t-shirt; 300+ shirts.
-Business name announced throughout the day of the event.

Holly Correa - hollyjam@gmail.com

Thank you for considering sponsoring this event for Candalaria Elementary students, go Huskies!!

Sincerely,
Candalaria Fund$ Run Committee
http://www.candalariapta.org/fund-run.html

Candalaria Elementary School PTA is a 501(c)(3) that directly supports Candalaria Elementary School.
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